
 

Please join us for our Spring Musical! 

 
Saturday May 29th 2021 

10:45 am 
 

Here at school! 
Outside in the Junior playground 

 
 

Bring your portable chairs and get 
ready to enjoy an outdoor musical 
extravaganza presented by the  

Pre-K class. 
 

Due to Covid restrictions, we ask that only immediate family attend 

to allow for social distancing. 

Thank you. 

Where: 

When: 


